
From: Robinson, Kelly
To: Deardoff, Amy; McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1490415792104
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 3:58:14 PM

Here we go...

Sent with Good (www.good.com)

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 11:24 PM Central Standard Time
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1490415792104

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: rbrown1975@neb.rr.com
Name: Richard Brown
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 6144 NW 12 Street
City: Lincoln
State: NE
Zip: 68521
Phone Number: (402) 477-4558
Division: POA
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1490415792104
Date: 3/24/2017
Time: 11:11:16 PM

Questions Comments:

I have been following the  the story of the Hog operation on big creek for several years now and how it
is and will continue to affect the water quality for all who live in the area and also the visitors to the
area. I for one used to visit the Buffalo river but have decided to cease that activity because of the
possible contamination that my family and myself could be exposed to with the practices that are taking
place there. Why do you think that the operation of the hog facility is so good for the area. What little
anyone gains from it will be lost in costs to clean up the effects of that activity in the region. I for one
will not return to that area until I see notice on The BRA website that the Hog operations permit has
been revoked or not renewed. Locals benefit from visitors to the area.  I will also not tell anyone I know
to visit the area and why not to visit. So much for Tourism dollars flowing int that area. Who benefits
from the Hog facility? Who will be responsible for cleaning it up? Think about it. Thank you, Richard
Brown
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